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HOT LUNCH

WG Chicken
Tenders



Plain or BBQ



WW Soft
Pretzel
Twist



 Seasoned

Kernel Corn







 WG French
Toast w/
Syrup 



Scrambled

Eggs



Sausage
Patty 



Hashbrown

Coins

 Tater Tot
Casserole



WW Dinner

Roll 



Seasoned
Green Beans

 Grilled
Chicken



 WG Biscuit




Oven Baked
Fries




Topped w/ Chili
Shredded

Cheese, Sour
Cream &
Onions

 Walking
Taco



Nacho
Cheese
Doritos



Shredded
Cheese



Sour Cream,

Salsa & Beans






AMIM
Please sign up your VOLLEYBALL teams any time this week.  Teams
can play with up to SIX players and the deadline for sign up is this
Friday, February 3rd.  Games will begin on Monday, February 6th.

"New club for all students! Are you interested in learning group line
dances like Thriller, ChaCha Slide, Wobble, and even some disco?!
We will meet on Wednesdays from 3:15-4:00 in Room 128. Come join
the fun!!"  



Club
Hub

Crocheting Club will be meeting on Mondays from
3:15 - 4:00.   

Yearbook is on Tuesdays! 

Art Club is on Wednesdays! 

KINDNESS CREW
Reminder to sign up for Ottawa's and/or Central's winter carnivals!
Volunteer sign up forms can be found in your email. If you have, or
plan to, sign up, please let Mrs. Wagner, Mrs. Carlson or Mrs.
Yurek know. We will be holding a brief homeroom meeting for
those participating (stay tuned for which day) to discuss Carnival
details. 

Cooking Club:

If you are interested in participating in an after school
cooking club. This month we will be making Valentine's
Pretzel Rods. TODAY, Thursday, February 2 in Mrs.
Kurburski’s room 156 from 3:15-4:00.  This will be open to
the first 9 students who sign up with Mrs. Kurburski.  Each
session is limited to nine students

Builders Club Meeting:
Thursday, Feb. 9  3:15-  4:00  
We are making Chocolate covered Oreos to share
with friends.  All are welcomed.

Last Cooking Club of the Year!  You don't want to miss
out on this one.  
Hot Cocoa Melts! Two dates available-- Monday, 2/13 &
Thursday, 2/16 3:15 -4:00.   We are limited to four
students for each session as we are using molds & we
have a limited supply.  See Mrs. Kurburski right away
to reserve your spot.



ATTENTION STUDENT NEWSPAPER MEMBERS!
Our next meeting will be Feb. 5. We have had very few
attendance all year, so if you have signed up, but haven't
come, please do!

Girls IM Basketball: It is not too late to join our practices at Ottawa
School!  You will need a physical in order to participate. Please see
Mrs. Zamarron if you are interested. 

Do you want to be more mindful in your day to day living, or
have a calm start to your day? Join Mrs. Janssens and Ms.
Feys in practicing mindfulness before homeroom on
Thursdays. The mindfulness group will meet on Thursdays
starting February 9th in room 141. This club will open its
door before homeroom at 7:50 with an official start time of
7:55 to 8:10. We hope to see you there. 


